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Dear Sir/Madam, 

Draft CPG 190 Financial Contingency Planning and CPG 900 Resolution Planning 

The Association of Superannuation Funds of Australia (ASFA) is pleased to provide this submission in 

response to your consultation on the two draft cross-industry prudential guides (Draft Guides) 

Draft CPG 190 Financial Contingency Planning (Draft CPG 190) and CPG 900 Resolution Planning 

(Draft CPG 900). 

ABOUT ASFA 

ASFA is a nonprofit, non-partisan national organisation whose mission is to continuously improve the 

superannuation system, so all Australians can enjoy a comfortable and dignified retirement. We 

focus on the issues that affect the entire Australian superannuation system and its $3.3 trillion in 

retirement savings. Our membership is across all parts of the industry, including corporate, public 

sector, industry and retail superannuation funds, and associated service providers, representing over 

90 per cent of the 17 million Australians with superannuation. 

COMMENTS 

ASFA supports the objective of ensuring the good governance of superannuation funds and 

continuously improving financial contingency and resolution planning to ensure good outcomes for 

members. 

ASFA and our member organisations support the intention and approach of the Prudential Standard 

CPS 190 Recovery and Exit Planning (CPS 190) and the draft Prudential Standard CPS 900 Resolution 

Planning (Draft CPS 900), supported by the Draft CPG 190 and Draft CPG 900 once they are finalised. 

ASFA member organisations have provided feedback that it has proven difficult to provide comments 

on the Draft Guides, particularly Draft CPG 900, as this is a new area of prudential supervision and 

Draft CPS 900 has not been finalised. This is especially the case as is it a cross-industry prudential 

guide, not superannuation specific, and accordingly it is more difficult to analyse and assess in detail. 

Member organisations have observed that there is likely to be a lot of learning in this area over the 

next few years and that not all of the implications of the Draft Guides will be fully identified, 

appreciated or understood until after discussions between superannuation entities and APRA have 

taken place. 

  






